
 

 

NO SANTA COSTUMES!
 

Parade Entry Form 
Yes, we will be able to participate in the Annual Christmas Parade to be held on 

Saturday, December 13, 2014, in Port St Joe. 

 
Line up on Williams Avenue by 5 P.M. EST 

  

Judging from 5 P.M. – 5:45 P.M. 
 

The parade will begin at 6 P.M. 
 

Entry Deadline is December 10, 2014 

 
 

Name of Organization:  ____________________________________________ 

 

Address:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person: _______________________________ Phone: ______________ Email Address: _________________________ 

 

Entry – Please Circle 

 

Band - # of members:  ______   Float - # of members:  ______   Car - # of people:  ______   Golf Cart - # of people:  ______ 

  

Walking Unit - # of people:  ______   Boat - # of people:  ______ 

 

Please return entry form to: 

City of Port St. Joe 

305 Cecil G. Costin, Sr., Blvd., or P. O. Box 278, Port St. Joe, FL 32456 

Phone 850-229-8261 Ext. 129 

cpierce@psj.fl.gov 

 
 

 

Prizes will be awarded in 

3 categories: 

 

Schools / Non-Profit 

Family / Friends 

Business 


